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Aquinian BoD may New UNB chancellor
face restructuring (UNBPRI) The University of arts degree from UNB in 1962.

New Brunswick has a new After graduation, he joined the
Chancellor. Frederik S. Eaton, family business, T. Eaton
Canada’s high commissioner to Company Ltd., and worked in
the United Kingdom, was Victoria, B.C.; London, England;
appointed to the post by the and Toronto in a variety of
Lieutenant-Governor in Council positions,
on February 11.

Mr. Eaton will begin a five- 
year term on May 1. He will be for
officially installed on May 27 as representation in the United
part of the 1993 Encaenia, the Kingdom. He also represents
spring graduation ceremony on Canada in many other areas,
the university’s Fredericton including as trustee of the Canada
campus. As UNB’s Chancellor he Memorial Foundation, member
will serve as honorary head of the of the Commonwealth War
institution and a member of its

by Erin Campbell
Despite its financial difficulties, 
Saint Thomas’

be charges involving the finances 
of the paper until the records 
have been put in order. He says 
that they should be prepared by 
the end of next week.

At a meeting held Tuesday 
night the SRC struck an ad hoc 
committee to study possible 
changes in the management of 
The Aquinian. Roxanne 
McCarthy, vice president 
(external) of the SU, explains that 
the committee will consist of two 
Aquinian staff members and two 
SRC representatives. McCarthy 
says that the committee will 
“reevaluate the structure of the 
paper.” One task of the group is 
to update the publication’s 
constitution. The committee will 
also investigate a possible 
restructuring of the publication’s 
Board of Directors and new job 
descriptions for the editorial 
positions. McCarthy reports that 
other possible issues to be 
discussed include the question of 
incorporating The Aquinian 
Gibbs hopes that the ad hoc 
committee’s findings will help to 
create safe guards against 
possible problems in the future.

campus 
newspaper The Aquinian, will be 
back in circulation next year.

As reported in last week’s 
edition of The Brunswickan, the 
university’s 
Representative Council voted to 
shut down the publication after 
the staff failed to submit their 
financial records. The decision 
effectively locked out the staff, 
who were given the rest of the 
night to remove their personal 
belongings. A computer and 
laser printer were later found 
missing.

STU Student Union President 
Graeme G bbs reports that the 
equipment had been returned. He 
says that the explanation for the 
removal was that the staff 
believed it would be permitted to 
continue publishing The Aquinian 
and that only their office had 
been closed. Gibbs says that there 
will be no further investigation 
into the incident. He believes that 
it was “very clear publication was 
to cease.”

>As high commissioner for 
Canada, Mr. Eaton is responsible 

Canada’s official if
Student

H

V /IGraves Commission, honorary 
Board of Governors. He succeeds president of the Canada-United 
Violet, Lady Aitken, now Kingdom 
Chancellor emerita, who served Commerce, committee member 
from May 1982 to October 1992. of The Canada Club, honorary 

Robin Armstrong, president president of the Canadian 
and vice-chancellor of UNB, said Veterans’ Association in the 
the university is delighted that United Kingdom, honorary 
this distinguished alumnus is president of the Canadian 
both willing and able to serve. Universities Society of Great 
“The person who holds the Britain, vice-president of the 
position of Chancellor represents Royal Overseas League, and 
the university on its most member of the board of The 
important public occasions and Commonwealth Institute, 
exercises considerable influence

a Chamber of

Frederik S. Eaton
generous alumnus, he has always 
maintained a keen interest in the 
university and has served on the 
UNB President’s Advisory 
Council on Fund Raising. He 
initiated and supports the J.S. 
Bassett Scholarship, an endowed 
award that honors his longtime 
friend. In 1983 UNB honored 
him with the conferring of an 
honorary doctor of laws degree in 
recognition of 1 is many 
accomplishments 
benefactions.

As a student at UNB, Mr. 
on its behalf. We feel especially Eaton was active in student 
fortunate to have found such a affairs as a member of the 
capable and respected advocated Student’s Representative Council 
to take these responsibilities for and chaired the Winter Carnival 
UNB,” said Dr. Armstrong.

Mr. Eaton also expressed
pleasure, noting, “I have valued S.M.A.R.T......continued from page 3
my ties with UNB since I was a 
student in the 1950s. It is a real 
honor to be selected for this 
unique and special role at my 
alma mater.”

Gibbs is not certain if there will and
Committee. An active andComplaint....continued from page 1

was intended as a statement to the the university charged each addi- 
Board of Governors, and was not tional student $2350 in tuition fees as
planned to coincide with election opposed to the $99 per student 
campaigning. She explains that the collected by the Student Union, 
rebate was to be given out on the day

a large crowd at an event that 
was messy, but good quality 
entertainment.

preferred President’s Choice non­
alcoholic beer.

The week ended with Friday’s 
non-alcoholic Rave. The event 
was held in conjunction with 
campus radio station CHSR. 
Nearly 250 students showed up. 
The radio station played non-stop 
dance and house music from 
9PM - 4AM and students danced 
until they basically dropped. 
S.M.A.R.T. P.A.C.C. again had 
its dry bar which sold its usual 
beverage selection and especially 
for the Rave, “Jump Juice”, (a 
combination of Gatorade, 
KoolAid and ice).

Additionally, all week students 
signed the “SMART SPRING 
BREAK PLEDGE’” banner, we 
placed information flyers in 
residence student’s mailboxes, 
and put other flyers on the tables 
in the cafeterias. Students filled 
out ballots for Bacchus Canada’s 
Spring Break draw, (399 were 
collected).

The BoG meeting was postponed 
the BoG decided on the tuition fees by the University because of the 
for next year, and that the BoG 
collected because of the deflated 
admission projection in much the scheduled for March 25, will occur at 
same way as the SU did, except that a later date.

Tuesday night featured the 
second concert of the week, Sue 
Medley, with a great acoustic 
concert.. Once again, students

Born in Toronto, Ont., Mr.
Eaton received his early 
education at Upper Canada 
College and earned a bachelor of were served by a dry bar and a

Labatts 0.5 sampling booth.
At the Loonie Wednesday 

feature, “The Last of the 
Mohicans”, students were 
reminded not to drink and drive

timing of the provincial budget, and 
therefore the rebate, which was

over-

PRE-REGISTRATION FOR 1993-94
with the showing of each movie 
with the video “Missing You” 
and were given Bacchus Canada 
SAFE SPRING BREAK 
PLEDGES/BALLOTS.

On Thursday, SMARTPACC 
had a noon hour non-alcoholic 
beer, blind taste test in which 
students sampled and chose 
between Mol son’s XL, and the 
President’s Choice product. Over 
200 students participated in our 
survey. The survey found that by 
far, (nearly two to one), students

NOTE: ALL STUDENTS PLANNING TO RETURN IN SEPTEMBER
1993 FOR THE 1993-94 ACADEMIC YEAR ARE REQUIRED TO 
PRE-REGISTER.

PRE-REGISTER AND AVOID THE AITKEN CENTRE IN SEPTEMBER!!

Personalized computer printed pre-registration forms will be available at your faculty 
where instructions are available on how to pre-register.

For all required courses campus wide and electives within the student’s faculty, the 
schedule is as follows:

Reu Cross Blood Donor 
, Clinic

EXPECTED YEAR OF GRADUATION
Monday, March 22,1993 
Tuesday, March 23,1993 
Wednesday, March 24,1993

1994
1995
All Others

Come out 
and give 
the Gift 
of Life

For all electives outside a student’s faculty, pre-registration is on Monday and Tuesday, 
March 29th and 30,1993.

No pre-registration will be allowed after March 30,1993.

The tentative University Timetable will be posted outside all faculties, plus, it can be 
read using the “INFO” System. INFO is a menu driven system that can be accessed by 
entering “INFO” from the UNB Logo screen on any terminal or PC connected to the 
UNB mainframe. Some locations of access terminals are: Tues. Mar 23rd 1:30pm - 4:30pm 

6pm - 8pmand
Head Hall, room B17 

IUC Building, room 114 
Tilley Hall, room 201F

again on
Thurs. Mar. 25th 10am -12pm

1:30pm-4:30pm

For more information on these and other 
blood donor clinics, call 458-8445

andand
one public INFO terminal located 

by the output bins on ‘D’ level in Head Hall.


